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TEXAS STATE GUARD 
The Texas State Guard (TXSG) provides 
mission-ready forces to assist state and local 
authorities in times of state emergencies. 
TXSG members augment Texas Military 
Department (TMD) components, support state 
homeland security, and provide community 
support services through Defense Support of 
Civil Authorities. 

The TXSG performs missions within the state 
of Texas under approval of the Governor. The 
TXSG originated as a home defense force 
while National Guard Soldiers were deployed 
overseas during WWII. In recent decades, the 
TXSG’s mission and purpose has primarily 
been to support TMD and other state agencies 
during natural disasters, emergency 
situations, and other state-wide needs. 
Though the TXSG parallels the National 
Guard’s organizational structure, TXSG 
service members conduct monthly training 
drills and a 4-day Annual Training. Prior 
military service members are welcome, 
however, prior service is not required.  

“We regularly 
train and stand 

ready when 
activated by the 

Governor.”  
– MG Robert J. Bodisch, Sr.,
TXSG Commanding General
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